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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school after the holidays! I 
hope you all had a brilliant break and are 
recharged for the next term. 
 
SAT’s are looming and we are doing our best 
to support both year 2 and year 6 through 
this process.  We know this can be a difficult 
time for pupils, please come and talk to us if 
you need further support at home.  
 
Ramadan will soon be coming to an end and we 
wish all of our families  a wonderful            
celebration.  We will be celebrating in school 
next week so pupils can wear their party 
clothes—a letter has been sent to all parents.  
 
 Enjoy the extended weekend,  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

1N: Filip 1F:  Sajida 

2H Chavi 2M: Marwa 

3W: Malaika 3G:  Joshua 

4B:  AbdulAhad 4X:Mehvish 

5A: Christina 5B: Dhruvi 

6S: Ahlam 6 H:  Saamiyah 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

 
100% Attendance and God to be Green 

Boot Fund 
 

Application forms are available from 
the front office 
 
The final consignment for the boot fund  is 
Tuesday the 10th May 2022. 
 
If you wish to apply for school shoes you 
need to complete and return the application 
form to the school office by Wednesday 
4th May 2022 

 
Holiday Club 

 
We had a great turn out for our Easter     
holiday club. Children took part in a wide 
range of activities such as sports and arts 
and crafts. 
 
On the final day of the club, children were 
treated to a Pizza party by Mrs Islam. What 
a great way to end the holiday club!  
 
We look forward to the next holiday club.  



 
 

 
 

 
 

Attendance Race 
 

 
The results for  Spring Term 2 
week 6...the final week of the race. 
TA dah!!! 
In reverse order the long awaited results 
are: 
 
3rd place Year 3 Miss Walford’s class 
2nd place Year 4 Miss Xue’s class 
1st place Year 6 Miss Harris’s class 
 
Congratulations!!! 
 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class 
scores the highest number of points possi-
ble to win the race. It is also important 
NOT TO BE LATE! 
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Diary Dates 
 
 
May Day Bank Holiday is on 
Monday 2nd May 2022 
 
The summer term began on Monday 25th 
April 2022 and will end on 26th July 
2022 
 
Half term will be Monday 30th May 
2022 to Friday 3rd June 2022 with all 
children returning to school on Monday 
6th June 2022 

If you require this newsletter 
in  
 

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a note into school 
with your child. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
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